
Miss Margene’s SPRING DANCE CONCERT 2025!!!! 
Our annual spring dance concert this year is inspired by some of our favorite 
songs we all listen to everyday on the radio!!!! 

“RADIO HIT PARADE"  
OUR Dance Concert will be on Thursday, May 8th and Friday, May 9th at 
Granger High School at 6:30 p.m. 
***Dress Rehearsal will be on Wednesday, May 7th (Refer to your email for location 
and time) 
***Please save Monday & Tuesday, May 5th & 6th for important rehearsals for 
everyone at the studio. 
***Pictures will be taken Thursday, Friday, and Saturday…April 10th, 11th, & 12th. 
​ Times and more information will follow at a later date.  
***Please have each dancer there for pictures even if you are not ordering…it will be an important 
dress rehearsal, as well. 
  
***As you know,,..Your concert fees of $55.00 for each dancer is due as soon as possible but 
no later than March 31st.   
As for the Nutcracker and past productions this fee goes towards costumes, music, props, scenery, 
rental of our auditorium, lights, technicians, and all production costs.  
Please mark your tuition payment for “Concert Fees.” Please remember every dancer needs to 
pay this fee. 
  
Costumes will begin coming home soon….We are so excited and having so much fun 
choreographing this concert!!! 
  
***For the Finale’ this year…we will let you know what dancers will need as we get a little 
closer. 
  
***Starting on this Monday, March 10th, we will start our annual spring SWIG and 
PAPA MURPHY’S Fund Raiser.   
Parents & Dancers----especially older dancers and those dancers who dance in 
multiple dances--- 
I never charge extra fees for multiple costumes…but please help me pay for 
costumes with these fundraisers. 
It seems my preschoolers always sell their little hearts out and I really need my 
older dancers to help.  Thank you!!!   
As always…There will be a DVD available for this year’s “RADIO HIT PARADE” 
Parents…Thank-you for your dedication to THE ART OF dance and for always seeing that your 
dancers are present in their classes each week.   



This is so important for creating stronger dancers as individuals, as well as making stronger 
classes!   
As it gets closer to the concert date, more information and costumes will be coming home. 

  
                                  Your children are truly a joy to teach!!! 
                                    ​ MANY THANKS!    
                                         ​ Miss Margene, & Faculty 
  
***PLEASE—PLEASE—PLEASE—IF YOU HAVE ANY COSTUMES OR PIECES—FROM 
NUTCRACKER OR SPRING CONCERTS OR MUSICAL THEATRE--NO MATTER HOW LONG 
YOU HAVE HAD THEM- 
PLEASE BRING THEM BACK ! ! !  WE WILL LOVE YOU FOR IT  ! ! ! 
 


